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COMING EVENTS
Wednesdays - 7 pm - 8 pm - Belly Dancing
Thursdays - 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm - Fibre Night

July 22-Monthly luncheon & Wellness Clinic
July 26 - Motor Toy Show & Shine
September 12- Golf  Tournament
October 2 & 4 - Apple Extravaganza
October 18 - Bridal Show
October 24 - Ottawa Valley Craft Beer Fest
November 3 - Basket Auction
November 17 - Victorian Tea

MONTHLY LUNCHEON
The seniors lunch has undergone a name 
change. There is no age limits to come and 
enjoy a meal & entertainment while having 
your B.P. checked. Please remember the 
August Lunch will be pot luck, but if  you are 
unable to bring something, don't let that stop 
you from attending.

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting will be held 
Wednesday,  August 5 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

RCRC GOLF TOURNAMENT
Registrations are now being accepted for the 
golf  tournament on September 12th at 
Whitetail Golf  Club. Information is on the 
RCRC website, RCRC Facebook page, or by 
request: (613) 732-9739. Also looking for 
sponsors and volunteers for the day. If  you 
can help out, please call Kellie at 613-732-
9739.

RINK PROJECT
Raffe Tickets to raise funds for our rink 
project are now available. Prizes include a 
side of  beef, whole pork, glass end table and 
a turkey basket. Draw takes place Dec.18. If 
you would like to sell some tickets for us, 
please call Marlyn at 613-735-5938.

RAFFLE TICKETS...HELP!
We have booked spots at the Cobden & 
Renfrew Fairs to sell raffe tickets. Now we 
need your help to man the tables. Times are 
as follows:

Cobden:  Aug.28  Noon -  10 p.m.
    Aug.29  10 a.m. - 10 p.m.
    Aug.30  10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Renfrew:  Sept. 9  5p.m. - 10p.m.
    Sept. 10,11 &12  10a.m. - 10 p.m.
    Sept 13  10 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

If  you can help at any of  these times, 
PLEASE call Marlyn at 613-735-5938.
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HOCKEY PLAYOFF POOL
Congratulations to Jeremy Hewitt who won 
frst place in the RCRC hockey pool! 
Congratulations to Josh Roesler and to Terry 
Roesler who won second and third place 
respectively. A special thanks to Gerry 
Benoit for organizing and looking after the 
pool and to everyone who participated! We 
raised almost $300 towards our rink area.
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SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to Mabel 
Biesenthal, Cathy & Earl Doering and 
family, Barry & Janice Nagora and family, 
Barb & Peter Witt and family and Kevin 
Nagora and family on the passing of  a 
loving daughter, mother, mother-in-law, and 
grandmother, Eileen Nagora on Firday, June 
19, 2015. May God walk with you at this 
diffcult time.

FISHING TOURNAMENT
Congratulations to the winners of  this year’s 
fshing tournament at Biederman Park: 
Noah Schmidt frst place for longest bass at 
18 inches, Grayson Vance took second with 
9.5 inches; Lane Paulson had the most 
sunfsh with 16 then Grayson Vance took 
second place with 1. Well done kids!

In the adult categories, for Longest Pike: 
Matt Schoenfeldt frst with 27 5/8 inches, 
Abbey Warren second with 25 3/16 inches, 
and Dan Wolfgram third with 24 inches; 
Heaviest Large Mouth Bass: Daraugh 
Thompson with 5lbs, 13oz; Heaviest Small 
Mouth Bass: Jason Felhaber also with 5lbs 
13oz; Heaviest Bass (combined total): Jason 
Felhaber frst with 17lbs, Blair Neuman 
second with 14lbs 3 oz, and Matt Wolfgram 
third with 12lbs. A shout out to Phillip 
Brokenshire with 11lbs. This year’s mystery 
fsh weight was a three-way tie at 3lbs 1 oz: 
Tyler Ashick, Leanne Vance, and Chrystal 
Wolfgram. Congratulations everyone!

Thank-you to everyone who came to support 
the RCRC Fishing Tournament. A special 
thank you to Ralph Verch, Sandra 
Johnstone, Shelley Dole, Liam Benoit, Steve 
Swant, and Kyle Kutchke for helping out.

CONGRATULATIONS
Best wishes are extended to Holly Galloway 
and Lyle Johnstone on the birth of  their son, 
Jacob Charlies Johnstone, born on June 22, 
2015.
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